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August 8, 2007
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern.

I’m writing you this letter of recommendation in support of Mr. Zulkifli Tahir. It is his desire to continue his study to pursue a Master Degree in Information Technology in a university overseas or elsewhere. I do so with great enthusiasm.

Zulkifli Tahir completed his first degree (Sarjana Tehnik, S.T.) in Information Technology, Telkom School of Engineering, Bandung, Indonesia. He has proven his knowledge with working on Unhas University as a web programmer. He made Hasanuddin University Proxy Library Website (http://inherent.unhas.ac.id). 

Now he helps us to maintain our server and network. As a senior lecture here at Unhas University, I notice that only a few people have a skill or knowledge to maintain the Unhas server and network, and Zulkifli is one of them. He exhibits a great aptitude and unique perspective in pursuing his interest. I am proud to recommend him for your program.
Please accept my letter of recommendation, and if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.    

Sincerely yours,

Dr.Ir.H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E

Lecturer at the Dept. of Electrical Engineering

Hasanuddin University
 



